
 

1 
 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STANDING COMMITTEE ON ECONOMICS 
 
REVIEW OF THE FOUR MAJOR BANKS AND OTHER FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS 
SUPERANNUATION SECTOR 
 
NGS Super 
 
 
NGS142QW 

At the House Economics superannuation hearing on 8 July 2021 representatives of Australian Super and 
CBUS outlined they were not aware that IFM Investors (a company wholly owned by industry funds) had 
paid a bonus of $12m, and were asked whether they had asked questions about the bonus and the bonus 
structures within IFM Investors.   

 According to the Australian Financial Review (IFM Investors gives $12.7m bonus to UK Director, 14 
February 2020) a bonus of $12.7 million bonus was paid.  According to the Sydney Morning Herald (A lot of 
bling: Industry shocked at $36 million bonus allegation, 22 March 2019) bonus structures existed to allow 
for bonuses of up to $36m to be paid.  

 Therefore, if you are an owner of IFM Investors, please advise:  

a. What inquiries have been made, or will be made, about bonuses of that size with IFM Investors?  

b. What information you have sought, or will seek, from IFM investors about bonus structures within IFM 
Investors? 

 

NGS Super is not an owner of IFM Investors.  

 


